WHITE WOMAN LANE SCHOOL

Issue 9 Week Ending Friday 9™ November 2018

White Woman Lane, Sprowston, Norwich. NR6 7JA

Telephone: 01603 419203  Fax: 01603 424651
Email: office@whitewomanlane.norfolk.sch.uk
Woebsite: N

. Twitter: @whitewomanlane

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Best News ...

The Week Ahead

Mon. 12™ Nov -

Tues. 13™ -

Wed. 14™ -

Thur. 15™ -

Fri.  16™ -
Dates for Your Diary

30" November
23" November
27th November CANCELLED

ICT Club (selected pupils) Lunchtime 12.50-1.20pm
Dance Club School Hall 3.20 - 4.20pm
Guitars am

Chess Club 6Q Lunchtime

Year 4 Korfball 12.35 - 1pm

Fashion Club 3.20 - 4.15pm

Year 5/6 Girls Football Tournament

Guitars am

Keyboard lessons Music Room

Woodwind lessons pm ICT Suite

Skillforce

Year 5&6 Girls Football Match  Away v Horsford

Chess Club 6Q Lunchtime

Year 5 Korfball 12.35 - 1pm

Samba Club School Hall 3.20 - 4.30pm
Drums Mobile

Year 5 Boys Football Match Home v Falcon

Children in Need “Spots™ dress up day - suggested £1 Fine
Keep it Moving 8.30 a.m School Hall
Young Voices Choir 3-4pm School Hall

Fiu itntunisation For yrs 3.4 ¢ 5
Non uniform day (fine —Tombola prizes, further Info to follow)

- TO BE RESCHEDULED -Children’s {Jniversity Graduation

30" November Christmas Fair

6" December Dance Club perfortmance at the Puppet Theatre

14*" December Sschool Disco

HOUSE POINT TOTALSI THE ATTENDANCE CUP
This week’s
place

Buckingham (6reen) 4 Total points- 13 Was awarded to
Balmoral (Blue) 3 Total points- 6 5D
Sandringham  (Yellow) 1 Total points- 9 With attendance of 99.27%
Windsor (Red) 2 Total points- 12 For the week
Congratulations to Sandringham this week. 29™ October -~ 2 November 2018
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GOLDEN BOOK AWARD
Congratulations to the following pupils for providing us with ‘WOW’ moments
and for being entered into our Golden Book;

Reuben Brown, Andre Gibson, Lily Stafford, Korbin Cowdery,
Scarlett Brooker, Cameron Hewitt, Archie Hayes, Jenson Evidge and Jamie
Goreham

Reading Project W

=

TReading Project Art Exhibitions will be [ocated in the School Hall
3.30 — ¢.00pm oh Tuesday, Weds and Friday this week. Please feel

free to come ahd have a |00k of the fabulous work the childreh
have Created.

Halloween Dress up Day and Cake Sale o9
Thank you to everyone who took part in our 'spooktacular’ dress up
day and cake sale last week. Together we raised a fantastic £233.40 for
dressing up and £100.55 for (and from the sale of) eating cakelll

SCHOLASTIC

This is a fantastic way to contribute to reading
resources in school.

Your child has recently been given the latest Scholastic leaflet.
It is packed full of books which would be great as reads.

If you would like to place an order please make cheques
payable to ‘SCHOLASTIC’ only. Place orders in an envelope
marked Scholastic Books and your child's name and class.
Alternatively orders can be placed online and delivered free to
school by visiting:
http://clubs-school.scholastic.co.uk/white-woman-lane

Orders will close on Monday 26" November when the
complete order will be placed. Books should be with you before
Christmas.

Remember 20p in every £1 spent by you comes back to us in
free books.

Thank you for all your support.
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BOGKS FOR SCHOGLS

Tokens are appearing in the Evening
News as well as its sister publications
across the region for parents, school staff

and friends to collect and send in to

Help ns Eollect school. For every 1,000 tokens collected,

o %qﬁ_’p] the school will receive £100 worth of free

books.

TOKENS Post your tokens in the box in reception!

————— INTHE ————— Thank you for your support.
EvéringNews |
St e ST it THE ROYAL BRITISH

FEEREEEE LEGION

Thank you to all those who supported this fantastiC Charity
ahd who wore their poppies with pride!

School Photos

Last call for any outstanding individual photo orders.

We must have these by Weds 12¢*" November at the very |atest.
Alternatively you Can order ontine at:
‘Psp.e-printphoto.co.uk using the unique code provided on your
proof/order form.

Thank You.

Reminder ~Uniform and sports Kits!!
Now that the colder weather has Crept in please ehsure your child has a warm
traCksuit for outdoor P.E. ahd Games lessons.

As always, please ensure all equipment and clothing is Clearly named.

If your child accCidentally brings home itets of Clothing or equipment hot belonging
to them please ensure it is returhed to SChool so that it Cah be teatmed up with its
rightful owner.

Thahk you for your cooperation.

Oo Keep Your eyes peeled

A member of our |oCal Community has contacted us regarding a ring they have |ost oh the
path outside the front of our school. The ring is Of great sentimental Value to them anhd
they would be enormously grateful to anyone who may find it and hand it in to sChool.
Thabk you.
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MIDDAY SUPERVISORY ASSISTANT VACANCY

Old Catton Junior School are seeking to appoint a new, permanent MSA
(Midday Supervisory Assistant) to work across lunch time, Mon-Fri (6
hours in total) @ £8.49 per hour.
Do you love working with children?
Would you like to join our hard-working happy team of
professionals?

Would you be able to:

Help children to enjoy eating their lunch in our dining hall?

e Encourage children to socialise with each other?

e Play games with the children on the playground and school field?
Enforce the school rules as appropriate?

If yes... pop along to Old Catton Junior on Church Street or contact them
via or e-mail (office@oldcatton.norfolk.sch.uk) or telephone (01603
426973) for more details.

The school takes safeguarding seriously and the job will require two
successful references and a DBS check.

Sponsored Fun Runl!

This year the children have decided to raise funds for a new outdoor picnic/
work area. This is something we have wanted for a while now.

To raise funds the children thought it would be a great idea to take part ina
sponsored ‘fun laps’ as it was such a success last year. The idea is based on a fun
run, except the children, and staff, are allowed to 'lap’ the field in ways other
than just running.

This event will take place on the afternoon of Wednesday 21st November and
last for approximately 1 hour. The children are welcome to dress up, which they
can come to school in all day, but will need to pay a fine of 50p.

We recommend sponsoring 20p per lap, but obviously any more than this would
be gratefully received.



Sares o e

Shakespeare in Schools Festival 2018

On the day of the performance (the day Set 1 had been waiting for).we arrived early by ten
minutes. We waited for everyone to arrive before getting on the coach to go to the
playhouse Norwich. When everybody was ready we decided we would go to our dressing
rooms and get ready for technical performances and dress rehearsals. We put our outfits on
and stood in the wings, | peered out over the curtains and thought all of this will be full
tonight; | waited for my cue before entering the stage, since | was a narrator | sat on the
edge of the stage with my fellow narrators, and rehearsed my lines over and over again in
my head before it was my time to speak. All of the characters were amazing and all acted
with so much enthusiasm and character. Technical and dress rehearsals were over we
hopped back onto the school coach the rest of our day was rehearsals back at school, until
Later on. We went home and came back later again for our performance.it was dark outside
and so was the school (but it was only 5.15 or something like that).we got on the coach for
the last time that day, some of us feeling nervous and some of us not, we pulled up and we
saw a few other schools’ parents dropping their children off. We entered the auditorium
and sat in our seats. We didn’t know the order of the plays so we were super nervous about
that, but soon found out that we were last and we were super happy about it because it
gave us the whole time of the plays to recite our lines and to prepare ourselves. We
watched the other plays and gave a round of applause when old Catton started to perform
we walked upstairs to our dressing room (since we had already seen their performance)we
put on any makeup/face paint and grabbed any props that were needed. Until we got called
up on stage we went into the wings and then flooded out on stage. It was a brilliant night
and everyone thoroughly enjoyed it | wish that we could do it again everything was amazing
from sights to sound you could hear everything said really clearly and everything you saw
was blurred out by the shining of the bright spotlight or the reflection of my shining torch,
from the coach ride to the show I loved it and thank you to everyone who took part and
helped out including:

Sienna Brown/Katherina, Liam Gascoyne/Petruchio, Carmen Barnes/Gremio,

Sam Yau/Hortensio, Ruby Isherwood/Tranio, Lydia Roe/Baptista Minola,
Gracie Britcher/Narrator 02, Charlotte Bailey/Narrator 01, Charlotte Beaumont/Bianca,
Poppy powell/Narrotor 04, Evie Craven/Narrator 03, Lewis Roberts/Curtis,

Abbi Clark/Gregory, Kingsley Millins/Phillip, Katy Youngman/Pole person,
Emilee Birch/Pole person, Daisy Gilbert/Nathaniel, Dylan Hall/Pole person/Stool,
Lucy Savage/Pole Person,  Joshua Thompson/The Priest, Eva Hailes/The Tailor,

Ruby Aldous/The widow/Pole person, Romy Darby/Pole person/Stool/Servant 01,
Freya Wennington/Pole person, Ellie Hipperson/Servant 02/pole person,

And a special thank you to Mr Q for teaching us, all of the techniques and making sure we
learnt all of our lines, and dedicating his time to our performance we really appreciated all
of your help!

By Evie Craven 6SB



TALK HOMEWORK

Each week we send a Talk Homework activity home and we would be very grateful for
your support.

We are trying to help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills,
which in turn will help them with their writing. "If a child can't say a sentence then they
can't write it either!”

Talk homework is set in Best News every Friday and will be discussed at school on
Tuesday mornings. Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the
words below;

This Week's Words

Grasshopper Shinobi
tussle recuperate
ready visceral

soak rebel
wWry nestle
inflate evocative

Vocabulary Ninja

‘Words unlock the doors to a world of understanding’

Thank you for your support in helping your child.
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PRO MASTERCLASS

SUNDAY

2ND DECEMBER
AT
FRAMINGHAM
EARL HIGH SCHOOL

Session 1: 9am - 11am
Session 2: 11am - 1pm
Boys and girls aged 7 - 18
BEN FRANCE

Cost: £20.00

Email ben@benfrancecricket.co.uk
or call 07540 580 384 to book a place.

Ben France Cricket is - ALAN
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